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March 11, 2023 
 
 
 
The Williston State College Faculty Senate stands in support of our fellow faculty members across the 
state of North Dakota and in full support of the North Dakota Council of College Faculties’ testimony and 
resolution in Opposition to House Bill 1446 and hereby ask the ND Senate Education Committee 
members to both recommend a do not pass status for HB 1446 and to vote against it in assembly. 
  
- WSC Faculty Senate 


